PUBLIC NOTICE

WELCOMING THE NEW FIRE CHIEF
TO SEDONA FIRE DEPARTMENT

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2019
AT 2:00 P.M.
STATION 1, 2860 SOUTHWEST DRIVE,
SEDONA, AZ 86336

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council may attend the welcoming
of new Fire Chief, Jon Trautwein, to Sedona Fire Department. This will be held in the
ambulance bay at Station 1, 2860 Southwest Drive, Sedona, AZ 86336 starting at 2:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, September 3, 2019.

While this is not an official meeting, public notice is given for this event because of the
potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or Committees may be present at
one time.
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Cherise Fullbright Date
Deputy City Clerk
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